Online Further Submission

Further Submitters Name
Further Submitter Number
Wish to be heard

FS qualifier

FS qualifier reason

Joint presentation
Attention:

Contact organisation

Address for service

Telephone

Mobile

Email

Online further submitter?

Date raw FS lodged

Olga Neunzerling
FS170

No

Further Submitter #170

a person who has an interest in the proposal that is greater than the interest the general public has (e.g. land owner, resource user)

We own the Property at #98 Otaipango Road , Henderson Bay.

Yes

Mrs. Olga Neunzerling

#98 Otaipango Road, Henderson Bay
Kaitaia 0484
Kaitaia, Northland 0484

09 409 85 22
0211317696

roborolga.nz@gmail.com

Yes

04/09/2023 11:42am

Further submission points

Raw FS number Original submitter Related Submission Point

Plan section

FS170.01

Provision

OS Decision Requested

SupportOppose

FS Decision requested

Reasons



FS170.1

Kapiro
Conservation Trust

S448.003

Planning
maps

General /
Process

Amend zoning of SNAs Oppose
and similar sites that are
already protected
through the resource
consenting process, and
sites that will be added
by future consenting to
a special zoning or
overlay for protected
SNA's or give SNA's a
status similar to a
Reserve on private

property.

Disallow



Our
property
has been
mapped
as a
Significant
Natural
Area. We
oppose to
this
decision.
Our
points are:
The
council
states that
there are
Native
Species
like: Bats,
lizards etc
..present
on our
property.
As well as
Kanuka
shrub and
Manuka
shrub,
swamp
astelia
etc... We
would like
to
reassure
the
council
that we
are yet to
see the
bats,
lizards



ana rare
aquatic
fauna
anywhere
near our
property.
We have
been
living here
for 20
years.
Kanuka is
just a pest
on the
property
and we
are
pulling
the
kanuka
seedlings
out of the
soil to
prevent it
from
overtaking
other tree
species.
During
the 20
years that
we have
been
living here
the
council
has never
checked
the rare
fauna and
flora on
our

T T



Because it
does not
exist. They
candoa
lot more
for the
rare
species(
by
poisoning
the rats
and
possums
etc...)
without
mapping
our
property
as a
Significant
Natural
area. That
will be the
real help
to the
Native
Flaura and
Fauna.



